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Wrociaw, NMarch 12, 1985

Dear Director Marion Ferguson,

Thank you very much indeed for both
of your letters and the material on nursing
education. There is a8 nation wide discussion
going on here about what should be more
rational, a four year program or a five year
one, Because of my personal involvement in
that procedure 1 did not answer you at once.
Waiting for final settlements I intended
to pass to you more precise information
on our Polish nursing studies and what has
been adopted fwem your program. I will
report anything of interest to you in the
future.

Neanwhile 1 took adventage of large
portions of vour elaborate to the Iondon
University Senate abtout social principles
in nurse training. I just brought them to
the public speaking on the opening ceremony
of nurse graduation. They all were deeply
impressed by the finest arguments of yours.
T will still more talk on that issue to
our senate.

In the past 1 tried often to gain
fonds to cover your trip to Poland. Foreign
currency can be granted to foreigners only
on governemental order. I will look for per-
sonal connections beiing in Warsaw in Sep-
tember. There is nc other socialistic way
possible to realize your visit to Wrociaw.
You will hear from me on that as soon as
an opportunity will arise.

With my warmest wishes and regards
to you and your family
sincerly yours
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Alfred Gola




